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Our representatives in parliament have a golden opportunity with the proposed Animal Welfare 
legislation to protect all species and prevent cruel practices such as battery hens, mulesing, 
branding and numerous practices that are done on animals without mandating pain relief . 
Our animals are precious. Take your stand and ensure their care now and into the future please . 


